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TODDLER ROOM 2 


This month we are continuing learning 
about shapes.  We had fun celebrating 
May The Fourth Be With You and Cinco 
de Mayo.  We’ve had fun coloring with 
crayons, markers and chalk.  We also 
enjoyed making picture frames for our 
moms for Mother’s Day.  We look 
forward to finishing up the school year 
and starting our Summer Themes!


Smiles,  


Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw Soe

  TODDLER ROOM 1 
 
We had a fantastic month in the Toddler 1 
class. We started learning about shapes and 
went over square, circle, triangle, and 
rectangle. We  enjoyed reading books during 
Story Time and doing Montessori Work 
Cycle. We had fun making gifts for our 
mommies for Mother's Day. We also had fun 
making an Earth Day handprint craft, a 
caterpillar craft, a fish craft, and coloring 
robot pages. We are looking forward to a 
great end of the school year during the 
month of May.  


Love, 


Ms. Jewellery and Ms. Kuku
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         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1


What a busy month it has been! We 
have welcomed new friends and said see you 
around to those who have moved up to CH 
2. We have enjoyed music, art and dancing. 
We were busy little bees crafting Mother’s 
Day presents to show our mommies our love 
and appreciation for all they do. It has been 
so nice to play outside with the good 
weather- minus the pollen. Yuck! We are 
wrapping up the school year strong 
reviewing the basics and continuing to learn 
about interesting people throughout history.


With so much love,


Ms. Laura and Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2


Hello, friends!


	 We are having so much fun in the month of May! We have 
continued our Ramadan celebration and marked the end of 
Ramadan with Eid al-Fitr. We also celebrated Star Wars Day on May 
4th and Cinco de Mayo on May 5th!


We made special paintings to give to our mommies for Mother’s Day, 
practiced our handwriting by tracing our names, and learned about 
the scientific method by doing experiments with Mr. Sean. Our 
favorite was finding out what happens when you mix Mentos with 
diet cola!


We also welcomed several new friends to our class! We are so happy 
to have Edward, Neko, and Chenxuan with us. As we welcome so 
many new friends, we are also preparing to say goodbye to old 
friends who will be graduating and moving on to kindergarten.


With so many changes happening and all our hard work in the 
classroom, we are all looking forward to some summer fun. What will 
our summer themes be? We can’t wait to find out!


With love,


Ms. Jen and Mr. Sean




CONTACT US:


103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510


919-869-7368 


Montessoriacademync.com


Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com


Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


Good day Friends and Family!


	 This is a life changing month for many in our CH 
2-1 class. Over half of our friends will be starting 
Kindergarten or other programs in the near future. 
Lawrence and Tom had two birthdays earlier this month, 
turning 4 and 5 respectively. 


This month we talked about plants, life cycles and the 
changes we see. Sadly, our classroom plants died early 
on... likely due to too much love and attention. We are 
practicing listening and being more careful.


Thank you all for the wonderful time we have been able to 
spend with you and yours. We hope to remain in touch 
and continue to see you. We hope everyone has a great 
summer!


With gratitude, 

Mr. Will and Ms. Grace
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